
 
 

‘Truly heart-warming and uplifting. I’d love to book a room there myself’  
- Philip Ardagh 

‘Hotel Flamingo is bursting with charm, friendship and fabulous characters!’  
- Lauren Ellen Anderson 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Author Visit 
 
Author Alex Milway will be visiting Town Close on Tuesday 12th February to talk to 
Years 3 and 4 about his new book, Hotel Flamingo. 
 
The story is all about Anna who inherits an old hotel; but it is no ordinary hotel as all 
of the staff and guests are animals! 
 
The event will be fun and interactive and should your child wish to purchase the 
book, it will be available for £5 rather than the usual price of £6.99. As always, 
please ensure money brought into school is in a named purse or envelope. 
 
This promises to be both a fun and exciting morning. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Julie Wootton    
Librarian 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 


